
 

Good Morning Scrutiny 
 
I am emailing this morning to pledge my support for cash to be accepted in all Jersey business and for 
there to be legislation to ensure its future use. 
 
Having cash in our economy is pivotal to ensuring an open society that welcomes people of all ages and 
cultures. Many of the people in our island live on budgets that only the use of cash can help to manage. 
 
They also would like the freedom that comes from cash payments as individuals can then decide which 
business they would like to support.  
 
Please accept this email as support for cash to continue here in Jersey. 
 
Garry Lloyd 
Managing Director 
Wayte Travel Management 
 


